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MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Executive Directors                  NOTICE#: 060506-1-ISWCBS


		


FROM:	Carole Green, Secretary





DATE:		June 5, 2006





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction: Imminent Risk Survey


_________________________________________________________________





 


Attached please find the DOEA Imminent Risk Survey.  This survey addresses the tracking of imminent risk referrals.  We would appreciate your input on this very important issue. 





Please complete and return the survey to DOEA by June 30, 2006.  The survey may be completed electronically and sent to � HYPERLINK "mailto:Sollischm@elderaffairs.org" ��Sollischm@elderaffairs.org� or completed on paper and faxed to 850-414-2313, attention Mindy Sollisch.  If you have any questions or comments regarding this notice, feel free to contact Mindy at (850) 414-2181.  
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CC: 	Sam Fante


Don Holmes


Mary Hodges


Ed Neu


Tom Reimers
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Carole Green


SECRETARY








Jeb Bush


GOVERNOR





4040 ESPLANADE WAY


TALLAHASSEE,


FLORIDA  32399-7000





phone  850.414.2000


fax  850.414.2004


TDD  850.414.2001





http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us
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